CORPORATION

The Board of Directors, Management and Staff of National Water and Sewerage Corporation (NWSC)
wishes to congratulate the entire work force of dedicated women and men of Uganda
on this International Labor Day.

As we celebrate this Labor Day, NWSC pledges its
commitment to provide safe, clean and reliable water
and sewerage services in all Areas of operation.

“Water for all, for a delighted
customer by a motivated Workforce”

Contact NWSC on Toll Free Lines:

0800200977 and 0800300977 or visit our Website:
www.nwsc.co.ug, You can also reach us on
www.facebook.com/waterug, www.twitter.com/nwscug,
info@nwsc.co.ug The customer is the reason we exist




